
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Jones 
 
Re:   Application by Esso Petroleum Company Limited for an Order granting 
Development Consent for the Southampton to London Pipeline Project 
 
I refer to your letter dated 14 May 2019 concerning representation on whether or not the 
applicant has complied with the duties to consult (section 42), to consult the local 
community (section 47) and publicise (section 48) the project for a replacement 
underground aviation fuel pipeline from Fawley Refinery to the London Terminal storage 
facility in Hounslow. 
 
Press publication includes the Hampshire Chronicle that whilst available locally is not likely 
to be read extensively within the city.  Notwithstanding this, the City Council is satisfied with 
the adequacy of Esso's Consultation Report and Appendices describing what has been 
done to comply with sections 42, 47 and 48 of the Act. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

A Banting 
 
Alan Banting 
DM Team Leader (Planning) 
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